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Our Ref:  4591/19 
 
4 July 2019 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 1 July 2019. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
1. In each of the past three financial years (2016-17, 2017-18 and 2018-19), how many times 

has your PCC applied for a certificate of forfeiture for an officer's pension after they were 
convicted of a criminal offence? 

 
2. On how many of these occasions was the certificate a) granted by the Home Secretary 

and b) rejected by the Home Secretary 
 
3. In cases where the certificate was not granted, please provide details ie sentence not 

seemed serious enough 
 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you 
have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
The Police and Crime Commissioner applied for one Certificate of Forfeiture from the Home 
Office in February 2019 this application is still being considered. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 



  

 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour 
Business Support Manager 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


